
ONLINE LEARNING FROM HOME 
	
The school is humbled and extremely thankful for the overwhelming response from guardians 
to our 'Online Learning from Home' initiative, implemented in response to the recent lockdown. 
Your support and encouragement have made us more enthusiastic to implement thus and make 
learning reach all our students. 
 
The coronavirus pandemic has tested our mode and methodology of learning and has enabled 
us to respond to this crisis with online classes and remote accessing measures. Such a scenario 
also inspired the need to develop new online learning methodology, so that learning could be 
smooth and uninterrupted. 
 
Thanks again to all parents, teachers, staff members for their kind support and cooperation 
towards this initiative and we look forward to your patronage in the times to come. 

 
	
	

 


